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Kurt Cobain seen eating pizza 
at a frat house in indiana, pa.

“It was Kurt Cobain for sure, 
he sang “The man who sold the 
world”. It was beautiful.”
	 - Tucker Black, IUP student
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Kurt Cobain, singer for 
Nirvana, was spotted late Friday 
night. He was seen at Indiana 
University of 
Pennsylvania (IUP) smoking a 
cigarette and eating a piece of 
Italian Village Pizza. 
“It was Kurt Cobain for sure, 
he sang “The man who sold the 
world”. It was beautiful.” says 
Tucker Black, IUP college 
student.
	 Kurt Cobain died on April 
5th, 1994 in Seattle. There is 
no possible way he could be in 
Pennsylvania. Sources say he 
may be Kurt Cobains 
doppelganger.
	 But if you are out there, 
Kurt, go make some more 
music. 
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